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Congressman Flake: Republicans Shouldn’t Boast About New Medicare Drug Entitlement

More People Are Now Dependent on the Federal Government 

 

Washington, D.C. – Republican Congressman Jeff Flake, who represents Arizona’s Sixth District, today expressed disappointment that the House Republican Leadership continues to encourage Republican Members to boast about the new Medicare prescription drug entitlement.

 

            “Because of the new Medicare drug entitlement, 30 million people are more dependent on the federal government than they were a year ago, and future generations will have to foot the bill,” said Flake.  “That is something that no party professing to believe in limited government should be proud of.”
 

            Congressman Flake was one of 25 Republican House Members to oppose the creation of the new Medicare drug entitlement and he has introduced several pieces of legislation aimed at curbing the cost of it.
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